
JANUARY NEWSLETTER

A VERY HAPPY NEW YEAR FROM
ALL OF US AT CASTERTON GOLF
COURSE.
We hope you all had a wonderful Christmas and New Year
with family and friends and we hope 2025 will be a great
year for you all.

Open Competitions for 2025 can be
booked online in the usual way.  

£15 visitors/ £8 members.

OPEN COMPETITIONS

VISITOR RATES 2025

£15   9 holes
£24  18 holes

Day Rate  £38

County Cards £19
CLUBHOUSE OPENING TIMES

8:30 am to 3:30 pm

A Message from your Captains

Thank you to everyone who played in our Christmas competition in December and
congratulations to all the prize winners. We were so lucky with the weather, the course was in
superb condition and we had a thoroughly delicious lunch afterwards.

I hope everyone had a lovely Christmas and I should like to take this opportunity , as my year as
Lady Captain comes to an end, to thank everyone for the terrific support that I have received and
to wish you all a very happy and peaceful New Year and a great season of golf in 2025.  
Angela

Happy New Year to everyone at Casterton Golf Club and my best wishes to you and your golfing
exploits in 2025.

Early this year we should see the article about Casterton Golf Club published in Golf Monthly
following the visit by Jeremy (Jezz) Ellwood last year, one of those golfers with 1,000+ different
courses played. I’m really looking forward to just passing 200 during my role as scorer for Captain,
Alan Eccles and his vice, Stuart McPhillips as undertake their Charity Challenge; especially as
number 200 is due to take place at the recently rediscovered Holy Grail.

This is not only the time for best wishes going forward but also the opportunity for me to say thanks
to everyone for their support throughout my year as Captain. This was all to clear at the recent
Christmas Competition where there were forty players all scoring well, especially on the par 3s
where one group had all four members getting a Two on the same hole, it’s just a shame it was only
the best two scores that counted! All the same, well done to Angela Cherry, Gaynor Ward, David
Brown and John Anderson; a very rare feat indeed. Also congratulations to the winners Chris Challis,
John Cherry, Cath Richardson and Mel Whitmore with a very impressive 112 points.

Finally, thanks to everyone who appreciated my Cracker Jokes, especially the ‘Frayed knot’ one and
if anyone does ask you what ET is short for, you now know the answer! So to end, we all know what
the fastest cake is - Scone! But what is the fastest drink? - why we all know it’s Milk - well it is
pasteurised before you see it (past your eyes!) Thanks again and Happy Golfing ,  Roger

 If it’s your birthday this month, 
then enjoy 25 range balls
on us!


